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Serious Injury Crash, Fargo 
 
What: Injury crash   
Where: 12th Avenue N & Interstate 29, Fargo 
When: June 10, 2022 at ~12:00 (noon) CT. 
Road Conditions: Good, dry 
Weather Conditions: Clear  
Crash Involvement: Motorcycle vs. commercial motor vehicle 
Type of Crash: Angle 
Agencies Involved: Fargo PD, Fargo Fire, Sanford Ambulance 

Vehicle No. 1:  2004 Kawasaki Vulcan motorcycle 
Driver No. 1: Jordan Schweitzer, 33 yom; Fargo, ND; Serious injuries 
Restraints:  Helmet not in use 
Charges:   Crash remains under investigation. 

 
Vehicle No. 2:  2020 International Truck (bobtail) 
Driver No. 2: Clark Hamre, 64 yom; Fergus Falls, MN; not injured 
Restraints:  Seat belt in use. 
Charges:   Crash remains under investigation. 

 
NARRATIVE: On June 10, 2022 at approximately 12:00 noon, Fargo Police Department 
requested ND Highway Patrol assistance with a serious injury motorcycle crash that also 
involved a commercial motor vehicle.  Troopers investigated the crash and learned that 
Schweitzer was operating a motorcycle westbound on 12th Avenue N near Interstate 29.  
Hamre was operating a bobtail International truck southbound on Interstate 29 and had 
turned westbound on 12th Avenue N.  Schweitzer approached the truck and laid the bike 
down, sliding into the truck.  Schweitzer was not wearing a helmet and sustained serious 
injuries.  The crash remains under investigation by the ND Highway Patrol.   
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For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Adam Malafa (701) 328-2447                                                                                                                            
ammalafa@nd.gov 

     
 


